
 

 

10 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As part of our computing curriculum and safeguarding work, we teach our children about 
how they can stay safe online within the developing digital world.  
 
During this work we have encouraged the children to reflect upon their comments and 
actions towards others, both online and in person.   
 
To support the children in this reflection we have shared the following:  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The messages that we are sharing with your children have the most impact when they are 
supported by you as parents.  Please do continue to talk to your child about their online 
activity and regularly check their online devices.  
 
We are working with the youth engagement officer from Surrey Police and he will be 
visiting our year 6 classes on Wednesday 13th March to talk with the children about his 
work and answer their questions on being safe, both online and when playing and working 
with others.  
 
  
Thank you for your continued support with this matter. 


